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Sheriff’s Office Investigates Armed Robbery 

 
On April 19, 2019 at approximately 11:29 AM the Kendall County Sheriff’s Office responded to 

a report of an Armed Robbery which took place in the 0-99 block of Fieldpoint Road in 

unincorporated Oswego Township.   

 

It was reported that an 18 year old male received a non life-threatening injury during the alleged 

Armed Robbery.  He received treatment at a local hospital and was released.  It appears the 

victim knew the offenders and this is an isolated incident.  The investigation is ongoing. 

 

If you have information pertaining to this incident or any other criminal activity you may remain 

anonymous by calling the Kendall County Crimestoppers tip line at (630) 553-5999. 
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